DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
MINISTERE DES AFFAIRES EXTERIEURES

communiqué

94 June 26, 1985.

AIR INDIA DISASTER

The Right Honourable Joe Clark, Secretary of
State for External Affairs, provided further details
today concerning arrangements that his Department has
made to assist relatives of victims of the Air India
disaster. The Department has established a task force
to coordinate the provision of services to families,
and will be keeping them informed of developments
concerning the identification and return of the bodies
of the victims. Mr. Clark asked that family members
who want to contact the Department for information
telephone his officials any time of the day or night,
collect, at (613) 993-4343, (613) 995-8868, (613) 992-3716.
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